

BBPSRH/Parent/2022-23/133

15.02.2023

CLASS: PRE SCHOOL

Every time we tear a leaf of the calendar what feels like end is often the Beginnings.

Dear Parents

Journey may end but memories live forever. To immortalise the memories of Pre School let us get ouselves clicked together and keep them close to our hearts forever. There will be a class photograph on Tuesday, 21 February 2023 and your ward's presence is requested. Kindly ensure that your ward comes in proper school uniform and neatly combed hair. In case, you wish to have a copy as a memoir, please send Rs. 250/- for the same latest by Friday, 17 February 2023.

Regards

Greta Gangwani Principal